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| would like to thank all of you who donated treats for both the dogs and staff. We

greatly appreciate your generosity supplying the staff with the well needed water
this summer. This summer was the hottest summer on record in a very very long
time. We did not get to spend much time outdoors, but we enjoyed the summer
anyway. We did get a chance or two to have the pools out. You could find the
summer pictures on the website.

As summer comes to a close, we all know what is next+ Halloween!
And we know what that means -4 Paws Playhouse Annual Costume
Contest- e plan on celebrating on October 29, 2010- Please advise if
your dog will be attending and if he/she will be in costume: For those
who have not yet experienced our Halloween Contest, vou will need to
bring your dog in costume, we will take a picture and then when you
return, we will post all pictures for you to vote: The one with the
most votes will win a special prize: Check out the website for last years

Effective June 6, 2010, 4 Paws Playhouse is now offering full grooming
services. Grooming applies only to 4 Paws Playhouse clients which is why
we could offer the special pricing.  You could book your appointment
while your dog is in Daycare or Boarding. Check out the website for more
information and pricing.

Starting January 1st, 2011, we will have monthly birthday celebrations. Each
month we will pick a day of the month to celebrate all the dogs with a birthday
that month. Please make sure that we know the correct birthday for your dog.
Each dog will receive a Birthday collar cover even if they cannot attend the
birthday celebration day.
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We greatly appreciate your treat and water
>, donations..Please keep them coming...
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